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DRAFT

Dear Dr. Rhoads‘:

As we have discussed, to avoid anﬁ possible damage to current foreign
relations of the United States I suggest that classified and unclassified
exchanges of correspondence between heads of state or heads of government
located in Presidential Libraries be submitted to the National Security
Council staff for its opinion prior to their release to the public. Since the
sensitivity of this type of material diminishes with the Passage of time, I
believe we need only be concerned about such exchanges of correspondence
which are ten years old or less, or older documents if the correspondence
is from a head of state or government who still holds high office. This
request for NSC review of such correspondence is, of course, directed
only fo that material which has not previously been made available to the

public,

I recognize that the National Archives must respond in a timely fashion to
public requests for access to this material. To assure that this arrangement
is workable and responsive both to your needs and to the public!s, I am
asking that the National Security Council staff respond quickly to such
material when you send it. I would think that a month would be a sufficient

period for their review.

Sincerely,

Philip Buchen
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

8/9/76
Phil:

John Matheny handed the attached
materials to me and indicated that
NSC has no objection to declassi-
fication of the memo.





























































































































